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FEB 1 72010 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

The City of Bonnieville protests Green River Valley Water District’s 
proposed 30% rate increase. In these economic times, such an increase is 
unconscionable. We have many elderly citizens and a large number who are 
disabled. The City of Bonnieville did not increase taxes this year, because of 
the economy. 

Before any increase in rates is approved, the City of Bonnieville would like 
to suggest that State Auditor Crit Luallen’s office conduct a thorough audit 
of the books of Green River Valley Water District. 

CHARLES D. WILLIAMS 

CDW/skm 


